
 
 
 
 
DATE:  February 27, 2024  
 
TO:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Megan Wiegelman, CMC, City Clerk 
 
VIA:  Greg Humora, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: RESOLUTION APPOINTING THE GROSSMONT UNION HIGH SCHOOL 

DISTRICT REPRESENTATIVE TO THE COMMUNITY SERVICES 
COMMISSION  

 
 
The City was notified by the Grossmont Union High School District that Christopher (CJ) 
McCoole has been nominated to replace Steven Bailey as the District’s representative 
on the Community Services Commission. This change only requires ratification from the 
Council. 
 
Staff recommends the City Council approve the appointment and adopt the attached 
resolution. 
 
 
 
Attachment: 

A. Resolution 
B. Nomination Letter 


